
Submission 79 – Chris Knight – DJI Owners Australia – No Sheriffs 
A remote ID mandate should not be developed. I emphasise the importance of evidence-based decision-making. 

There have been no substantial drone related safety issues in Australia. Combined this with the high number of 

drones in public hands is proof that existing rules are working. An iD mandate is restrictive and an unnecessary 

cost burden on society. As an example golf clubs and skateboards injure many in Australia yet the public is fine 

without these being registered or licensed. 


